
 
Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Corporate Counsel 
Law Department  

 
 
 

Via E-Mail 
and Overnight Mail 

 
 
May 9, 2002 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket Nos. UT-003022 and UT-003040 – May Hearing 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed please find a May 9, 2002 letter from R. Steven Davis of Qwest regarding implementation 
of policies regarding agreements.  Qwest would like to include this letter as an exhibit in this docket 
for the hearings scheduled to begin on May 13, 2002.  Qwest would suggest that this document be 
numbered Exhibit 1658 to maintain the numbering scheme established by Administrative Law Judge 
Ann Rendahl and to consolidate Qwest’s filings on this issue.  All parties will be provided a copy of 
the document, in advance of the hearing, via e-mail and overnight mail. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
Enclosure 
cc: Service List (via e-mail and overnight mail) 


